
                                                     

The Royal School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Great Park, Windsor, Berkshire. SL4 2HP 

Telephone: 01784 434274 

Headteacher: Mrs. B. Coombridge 

 

15
th

 November, 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Christingle Service 

 

We are holding our annual Christingle Service here at the school on Friday 2
nd

 December at 9am. 

This service will be led by Canon Martin Poll.   

 

You are welcome to attend the service but due to the capacity of the hall seats will be limited to 

2 per family.  Please could you complete the form below and return it to the school office by 

Wednesday 23
rd 

November. Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Bev Coombridge 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTINGLE SERVICE-FRIDAY 2
nd

 DECEMBER 9am 

 

 

FAMILY NAME  ________________________   

 

 

We would like to attend the Christingle Service and will require      1       or       2      seats. 
                                                                                                                        (please delete accordingly) 

 

SIGNED:  ----------------------------------------------  Parent / Carer                     

 

 

 

 
 

 

(Crown Aided) 

     e-mail:  theroyalschool@rbwm.org.uk 

     website:   www.theroyalschool.org.uk    



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


